Union Attorney General
U Tun Tun Oo 

Union Attorney General Office No. 25 

Nay Pyi Taw, 

Republic of the Union of Myanmar 

Maassluis, _______________________________2018 

Dear Sir, 
I wish to express my concern about Aung Ko Htwe who was jailed after giving a media interview about his experiences being abducted by the Myanmar military and forced to be a child soldier. He is being punished solely for the peaceful exercise of his human rights.

I therefore call on you to release Aung Ko Htwe immediately, to drop the remaining charges against him and quash all convictions for which he is imprisoned. 
I further urge you to ensure that, pending his release, Aung Ko Htwe is held in conditions which meet international standards, and that he has regular access to family, lawyers of his choosing, and any medical treatment he requires.
Please repeal or amend all laws – including Section 505(b) of the Penal Code – which criminalize or impose arbitrary restrictions on the human right to freedom of expression.
Thank you for your attention and time. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

Name

:_____________________________

Address
:_____________________________

Town

:_____________________________

                        HOLLAND

